
From: Justin K
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Sound level Variance at The Lab
Date: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 6:45:21 AM

Hello, my name is Justin Keplar. My address is 726 Curfew St, St Paul, MN 55114. I would
like it to be known that both my wife Danielle Keplar and I are opposed to the sound level
variance at 767 n Eustis st, on Wednesday May 4th. I get up at 4:15am to go to work and my
wife gets up at 5am to go to work and we feel the sound variance will be a nuisance. Also past
events in their parking lot have not been a pleasant experience for us. 

Thanks
Justin Keplar
6127047786
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